
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday 4 December 2020 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As we have not been able, this year, to offer extra-curricular clubs and activities because of social 
distancing measures at Weald, we have compiled a booklet (click here to download) which 
contains advice, tips, competitions, web links, film/book recommendations and much more to help 
students broaden their knowledge and reinforce their learning. 
 
If students have any questions about the activities in the booklet, they should contact the relevant 
Head of Department. 
 
In addition, from January we will hopefully be able to offer (in school) a limited range of clubs in a 
COVID-secure way and will confirm these with you in due course. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
Mr G Dorrian 
Communications Manager 
 
 

https://www.wealdofkent.kent.sch.uk/_site/data/files/users/documents/915F75DC19885C06D99C8694F2DDB67A.pdf

